
STATON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

School Organizational Team Minutes 

August 19, 2020 

The Staton Elementary School Organizational Team meeting was called to order at 3:32 pm on August 19, 2020. The 
meeting was held virtually via Google Meets. 

Members present: 

• Lindsay Tomlinson, Principal 
• Teri Mann, GATE Teacher, Chair 
• Robert Hollowood, Science Teacher, Vice Chair 
• Jennifer Katz, 4th Grade Teacher 
• Julie Hosea, Office Manager 
• Riki Holpuch, Parent 
• Kim Long, Parent 
• Leigh-Anne Mateyka, Parent  
• Shannan Ohlson, Parent 

Members Absent: 

• M’recia Clawson, Parent 
 

The minutes from the meeting dated May 6, 2020 were presented and approved as presented due to no meeting 
being held in March due to the school closure. New Agenda Items were discussed as follows: 

 

Item 3.1  Welcome Back! 

• Welcome to 2020-2021! 

• Will have virtual meetings until word from Clark County School District. Will be accessible with a link to all SOT 
members and members of Staton community to join. 

Item 3.2 Budget 

• The official budget will be shared next month after count day and all numbers are provided to Staton.  The staff will 
be provided input and information before the next SOT meeting.  

• Mrs. Tomlinson presented current enrollment numbers based on 8/18/2020 and made comment about additional 
other cuts (SB178 and RBG3). 

• The SOT team spoke about ways they can promote enrollment for Staton and advocating for keeping our teachers.   

• One decision was to create a team of parents, teacher and administration to promote re-enrolling and staying at 
Staton and showing the community why Staton is unique. 

 
Item 6.0 Public Comment 

• Lourdes Esparza (CCEA Representative) – Discussed SOT Elections for licensed staff that will be held in 
September. Nominations form 14-16th, election on September 22nd.  Each union has separate elections. PTO will 
do their own elections. New term begins October 1st.  



• Suzie Minetree- Parent of student at Staton – Comment: Would it be possible to put together little short videos 
that we can put on the website that allows the parents to watch when they have free time? Explain to parents in 
a video to explain what really matters about the budget. Get a teacher, parent, student, administration would 
be creating the video. Can reach out to Staton Community members for help with this. 
 

Next meeting date: September 23 at 3:30pm 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:13pm. 


